
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Reminders 

Our gym days are Thursday and Friday - your child must have gym shoes!  Library is on Tuesday – please 
make sure your child returns their book each week.  Also, if you choose to send a treat for your child’s 
birthday, it must be a non-edible item such as a pencil, sticker, etc. 

LET’S HAVE A GREAT YEAR!   

Classroom Chronicles! 
News and Notes from Mrs. Stockdale’s 

First Grade Class 

 

November 2023 

Mrs. Stockdale 

mstockdale@ahsd125.org 

(708) 423-3078 

 Important Dates to Remember 

November 7th – Hot Lunch 

November 15th – Report Cards Sent Home 

November 16th – Picture Retakes 

November 20th – Thanksgiving Celebration 
Parent Conferences as Scheduled (Regular 
School Day for Students) 

November 21st – Parent Conferences 
8:00a.m. - Noon (No School for Students) 

Classes resume Monday, November 27th 

 

 

 

Homework 

Thank you for helping your child complete and return their 
homework the next day. Please read every night - daily reading with 
your child, whether you are reading to them or they are reading to 
you, is the greatest way to encourage your child not only to learn 
to read, but love to read! 

Reading  

Students have been learning different comprehension skills such 
identifying fiction or non-fiction, determining different types of 
fiction, and understanding cause and effect.  We continue to 
practice identifying main characters, setting, problem and solution. 

Math 

We are studying story problems and how to find the information needed 
from the story in order to solve the problem. We are learning strategies 
for adding and subtracting (counting on, using a number line, drawing a 
picture, etc.). 

 

Phonics 

Please continue to study sight 
words and spelling words - it 
really does make a difference!  
We finished our digraph unit 
and are now on to words that 
end with double final 
consonants and then adding 
suffix –s to a base word to 
make it plural. 

 

 



 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  


